
 

 

 

 

PENINSULA SANITATION SERVICE, INC. 

PO BOX A 

ILWACO, WA   98624 

 

                                                                        March 5, 2009 
 

Secretary 

WUTC 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, Wa.   98504-7250 

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

This is a transmittal letter requesting a change our check sheet #3.  

 

We are also asking that our LSN not be submitted, as it is not needed per Dave Gomez. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact me.  Our e-mail address is 

pss@willapabay.org. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Diane Carter 

Manager   
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